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Powerhouse Organization Moms For Liberty Launches New Chapter in Erie County

Erie County, NY: Grass roots organization, Moms for Liberty, has announced the launch of a new, 
local chapter in Erie County, NY as the latest addition in their impressive and growing list of chapters. 
Now established in 35 states, Moms for Liberty has organized 186 local chapters with over 70,000 
members since their inception in January 2021. 

Parents have felt increasingly frustrated and concerned by the actions of their local government and 
school districts. Moms for Liberty helps these concerned parents organize and amplify their voices to 
achieve the most important of goals: results. Parents, grandparents, educators, and community 
members are joining the organization in droves to exercise their rights while defending and shaping 
liberty in local government.

Erie County Chapter Chair Jackie Best has been active at school board meetings in her district for 
over a year and recently ran for Hamburg School Board.  “Parents like myself are frustrated at the 
lack of communication between families and districts. There's a disconnect between what is being 
taught in school versus our home,” says Best.  “I'm proud to launch this chapter to help parents who 
feel isolated, unheard and shut out. Our priority is our children, and we will fight to preserve our 
rights.”

Parents demand a seat at the table as they defend their boundaries and rights in education. Moms for
Liberty does not shy away from government intimidation tactics as they engage elected officials on 
key issues that impact the everyday lives of families. 

The organization works to empower parents and they are committed to holding elected leaders 
accountable, while also focusing on preserving crucial, founding principles of our nation: limited 
government, personal responsibility, and individual liberty. 

Moms for Liberty has already been successful in achieving results in their growing movement that is 
sweeping across the nation while working to recapture the rights that many parents feel are under 
constant attack. 

The Erie County chapter of Moms for Liberty will hold their first meeting virtually on Tuesday, July 12 th.
They plan on hosting their first in-person meeting in August 

For more information, or for a comprehensive list of Moms for Liberty chapters, visit 
www.momsforliberty.org
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